
 

 

July 22, 2020 

 

Attn:  All SAR-EL Volunteers and Representatives 

 

re: ​IDF cancels All Programs for September 2020  

 

Due to continuing CoronaVirus restrictions, The IDF has announced 

today the cancellation of all programs on all army bases with regards to 

outside employees and this does include all SAR-EL programs. All 

programs through the end of September 2020 are now officially 

cancelled.  

Please watch our website and social media sites for updates and 

further news about the program.  

You may be able to use this letter as a reference in changing your 

travel plans. 

We are sorry for the disappointment and the delays. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Israel Geva 

Chairman 

 


